
 
 

800 LaSalle Avenue, Suite 2100 
Minneapolis, MN 55402 

(612) 337-2470 

October 24, 2024 
 
John M. Nolan 
Chair, Member Selection Committee 
c/o American College of Real Estate Lawyers 
11300 Rockville Pike, Suite 903 
Rockville, Maryland  20852 
 
Dear Mr. Nolan: 
 
 It is with great pleasure that I second the nomination of Kimberly E Brzezinski for membership 
in the American College of Real Estate Lawyers made by David J. Meyers. 
 

I have encountered Kim in a variety of capacities and found her to be an excellent real estate 
practitioner committed to giving back to the real estate bar.  I have worked with Kim on a number of 
transactions, primarily during her tenure as the Examiner of Titles in St. Louis County.  In addition, I 
have both presented with and attended a number of CLE sessions with Kim.  I am happy to confirm 
both her professionalism and her knowledge have been regularly demonstrated throughout. 

 
In addition to her practice, Kim has been actively involved in the Minnesota State Bar 

Association through its Real Property Section.  She is actively involved with the Real Property 
Certification Council and the Real Property Section Council.  She previously also served on the 
Legislative Committee and on the Title Standards Committee.  I have found her thoughtful and 
insightful contributions to lead to better products for our section members throughout the years we 
have worked together in these capacities. 

 
In my opinion, based on my knowledge of Kim, she will make a wonderful member of ACREL 

and will continue to participate at the highest level on behalf of the organization, as well as in her 
own business. 

 
Thank you. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Nancy K. Landmark 
 


